David Lukaczer

From: Debi Cler <debi@townzen-consulting.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 16, 2023 2:51 PM

To: David Lukaczer

Subject: SPR-23-009 USNR - Building Notes

David,

Here are SPR-23-009 Building Notes:

¢ All Geotech recommendations and requirements will be required to be implemented into the design of the
structure additions.

Additional Note: There are no new parking spaces noted. Therefore, this project will not need to comply with IBC Sec
429 EV Infrastructure. It will also not need to comply with WSEC C411 Solar Readiness.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,

Debi Cler — Plans Examiner
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